
Parent/Carer Voice
Thursday 
19thSeptember
2:45pm

Welcome
Please help yourself 
to a drink & biscuit



What is 
Parent/Carer 
voice?

• The Parent/Carer Voice is a 

group for all parents and 

carers of pupils at SS Peter & 

Paul Catholic Primary School. 

• It is a great opportunity to 

become more involved in, and 

more informed about, the 

decisions which affect your 

child’s school. 

• Meetings will be half-termly 

and the next date is Thursday 

14th November at 9am and 

3pm in The Hub 



Main Aims:

• To support and promote children's learning 

• To help the school find out what parents 

and carers think about important issues

• To involve parents and carers fully in the 

development of the school 

• To make plans that support the ways the 

school wants to develop and improve 

outcomes for our children 

• The group is not in place to address 

specific concerns about an individual 

child or issues relating to individual 

members of staff. 

Parents who need to discuss these 

issues should approach their class 

teacher, then the Deputy Headteacher 

(Mrs Roberts) or Headteacher (Miss 

Staniforth)



Communication:

If there is anything you would like to 

talk about at the next meeting:

Please contact (Mrs Roberts) 

sspp.year6@taw.org.uk

• We believe that outstanding 

communication enriches spiritual growth, 

broadens life opportunities and enhances 

the potential for everyone in our school 

community.

• The new Communication Charter (coming 

soon) is an agreement between school 

and home which we believe will lead us to 

outstanding communication.
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